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New South West Wing  

The redevelopment at Coolah is continuing 

and has reached a milestone in the relocation 

of residents from existing aged care rooms. 

The relocation is part of the ongoing 

development plan and is enabling work to take 

place on the Residential Aged Care entrance 

and dining room areas. 

While work is underway on the new Residential 

Aged Care entrance access to the new South 

West Wing is via the main hospital or 

ambulance bay entry. Note at various stages 

entry points may vary dependant on work being 

undertaken. 

Residents who have been relocated to the new 

’Rosella Place’ wing have all been very positive 

about the new rooms. They are much larger and 

have lovely views to the East with ensuite 

bathrooms. There is also a hairdressing salon and 

activity (temporarily being used as the dining room) 

area in the new wing.   

Previous access to Residential Aged Care     . 

The Project Team seek your  

patience during this exciting period 

of construction and wish to advise 

that strategies will be in place to keep 

disruption to a minimum.  

For inquiries contact  HSM Sue Berry on 

02 6377 9100      

Usual facility entry   

Emergency 

entry   
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Community assistance and recycling! 

Trusses and frames from the demolition of the existing Residential 

Aged Care entry have been donated to the Coolah Showground 

Trust and will be used to help build sheds for the pony club. The 

redevelopment team is excited to facilitate something to assist the 

local community as well as being environmentally.  

We hope the pony club gets great use from the new buildings when 

they are completed.  

 

Trusses and frames 

from the old Aged 

care entry have 

been donated to the 

showground trust  

Work continues 
The Residential Aged Care entry and dining area is 

progressing, with the North East Wing ‘Magnolia 

House’ almost complete but not accessible until the 

dining area is finished.   

Upgrades to the fire system are in place with the new 

tanks visible to the pubic near the front visitor’s 

carpark. 

Redevelopment work is planned to commence on the 

reception area and medical centre within the next few 

months. Work on the acute inpatient rooms will also 

commence soon.  

Artist's impression of the completed facility 

Above Ensuite bathroom and below 

view from resident room Rosella Place 
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